
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: 106/18 
 
 
25th September 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer                     
 
We hope your son is now settling into the new academic year and getting used to his new timetable and lessons. 
 
We would like to invite you to our Parents Coffee Mornings, on Tuesday 2nd October at 9:00- 9.30am in our chapel.   
We will be looking at ways to help and support your son with his learning/homework or general advice for parents.  
You are warmly invited to come along for a cuppa and a chat with staff from the Pastoral team, including myself. I 
will be happy to discuss the many benefits of your son being a pupil here at St. Margaret’s, and explaining how we 
access and use the Pupil Premium funding to support your son’s education. 
 
You can also share with us concerns you may have regarding your son. 
 
Coffee Mornings are a great way to meet other parents and feel involved and up to date with what’s happening here 
at St Margaret’s Church of England Academy. 
 
  
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mrs Andrea Penketh 
Vice Principal. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP TO:  SCHOOL OFFICE (Mrs A Penketh) – Coffee Morning, Tuesday 2nd October 2018 at 9.00 a.m. 
 
Student:    __________________________________   Form:_____________________ 
 

I would like to attend the Coffee Morning on Tuesday 2nd October 2018 at 9.00 a.m. 
 

Signed: _________________________________(parent/carer)  Date: _____________________ 
 
 


